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Freezin for a Reason a the Duluth Polar Bear Plunge

Members of the Duluth Police Department are yet again participating in the Duluth Polar
Bear Plunge for the 23rd year in a row. On Saturday, February 15 at 2 p.m. at Park Point,
you can join both sworn and professional staff members of the Duluth Police Department in
supporting the Minnesota Special Olympics.

“This event is a time where we all can come together and raise money for Special Olympic
Athletes,” said Officer Jeremy O’Connor. “I enjoy how everyone participates to support a
good cause.”

Join Duluth Police’s team by going to the link here:
https://reg.plungemn.org/team/duluthpolice
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